
We Are Moving!
We will be closed Friday May 3rd and Re-opening Monday May 6th

Our new offi  ce and warehouse facility location is:

 “Ashley House”
2 Mill Creek Lane

Suite 1
Pembroke HM05

Bermuda    

We thank you for your continued support and 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.


